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FLITWICK SKATE PARK SET FOR COMPLETE TRANSFORMATION 

Flitwick Skate Park will be transformed later this year thanks to a successful 

application for funding from the UK Government through the UK Shared Prosperity 

Fund administered by Central Bedfordshire Council. 

A total of £38,400 has been received from the fund with the Town Council match 

funding an additional £9,600 for the project. 

The project will see the Skate Park extended with new features including a blended 

quarter pipe, berm corner, and a whippy quarter with embedded pump bump. 

Town Mayor, Councillor John Roberts said: “We are delighted to have been awarded 

this funding to develop this popular community asset in Millennium Park.    

“The Council is committed to investing in better facilities, services and events for young 

people and this exciting project will make a real difference to everyone who uses the 

Skate Park.” 

Twice a year the Skate Park is the location of the Flitwick Skate Jam which attracts 

people from across the county. 

The project is being delivered by specialist designers Gravity Skateparks and is 

expected to be completed by the end of the year. 

 
Ends. 
   
Further information contact:  
 
Stacie Lockey, Town Clerk 
Tel: 01525 631900       
Email: stacielockey@flitwick.gov.uk 
 
 

mailto:stacielockey@flitwick.gov.uk


Note to Editors:  
 
The UK Shared Prosperity Fund (UKSPF) provides £2.6 billion of funding for local 
investment by March 2025. It is positioned as the UK replacement of the European 
Structural and Investment Programme (ESIF). 
 
The Fund aims to improve pride in place and increase life chances across the UK 
investing in communities and place, supporting local business, and people and skills.  
 
For more information, visit https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/uk-shared-
prosperity-fund-prospectus' 


